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Introduction 
At the Spring meeting 2024 in Baltimore, the SPP Board of Directors approved establishment of a Task 
Force to investigate costs, design and man a tradeshow booth at the USCAP meeting 2025 in Boston.   
 
Structure 
The task force will consist of up to 8 SPP members representing different committees of the SPP and one 
chairperson.  The chairperson will be responsible for organizing materials and meetings and reporting 
task force results.  The members will be responsible for providing input.  Business will be conducted by 
email and e-meetings to discuss and finalize the plans.  The task force will report their recommendations 
to the SPP Executive committee by the end of the year 2024.  
 
Potential Members (not yet confirmed): 
Jennifer Picarsic, Chair (accepted) 
Amer Heider (accepted) 
Shawn Gong (accepted) 
Mike Arnold (accepted) 
Nick Shillingford 
Kristen Thomas (accepted) 
Amelia Sybenga (accepted) 
 


